
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 

Every Monday during the school closure​ ​(March 23, 30 and April 6) families 
in need of lunch supplies are invited to go to Grace Mennonite Church, 430 
Third Street to pick up a weeks supply of lunch foods provided by Soup’s On.  
Families are welcome to come between 5:00pm and  6:00 p.m. 

Lunch items will be offered such as sandwiches, granola bars and other items 
such as fruit, cheese strings, fruit sauces, muffins etc. at the families request. 

If there are any issues please contact the school or resource at the following 
addresses: 

Clearspring: ​cms@hsd.ca 

Sherri Trinh 5 / 6 : ​strinh@hsd.ca 

Doug Mack 7 / 8: ​dmack@hsd.ca 

 

Thank you 

 

http://www.steinbachsoupson.com/ 
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